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5.0 EXISTING STORM WATER MANAGEMENT FACILITIES 
 
The 2007 Terry Fox Drive EA and Functional Design Report identified the need to provide storm 
water management at the northeasterly end of the Terry Fox Drive project limits.  The storm water 
management of runoff for Terry Fox Drive from station 15+475 to 16+500 has been described in 
detail in the Design Brief for Morgan’s Grant Phase 10A Stormwater Management Facility (report 
dated January 2006 by CCL/IBI).  Minor runoff (for the 10-year event) will be conveyed to the 
Morgan’s Grant Phase 10A facility, while major runoff from the area will be conveyed to the existing 
drainage course on the south side of Terry Fox Drive.  The quality and quantity requirements for 
the facility (consisting of runoff from Terry Fox Drive and Morgan’s Grant Phase 10A) are also 
covered by the 2006 report.  This facility has now been constructed. 
 




